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To: Honorable Members of the Committee 

 

I urge you to support SB 85. It is a good idea to have the Oregon Department of 

Agriculture study confined animal feeding operations in our great state. Factory 

farms, another name for animal confinement operations, are a terrible way to treat 

animals who cannot speak for themselves. Take just a few minutes to pause and 

reflect on what it must be like for these loving animals who are treated so 

inhumanely, then slaughtered. And factory farming adds a huge amount of air and 

water pollution and is responsible for more global warming than fossil fuels! We can 

do better. Please do the right thing. Think about what confinement really means. 

Then vote your conscience. Please vote YEA. Thank you. 


